
From: Brandie Knazze <Brandie.Knazze@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Friday, October 4, 2024 4:18 PM 

To: Raymond Barrett <Raymond.Barrett@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Contract Authority 

  

Dear Raymond, 

  

Please note that I am temporarily transferring my contract authority for the Boys and Girls Club of 

Chicago  to you. 

  

Brandie V. Knazze, Commissioner 

Department of Family and Support Services 

1615 W. Chicago Avenue – 5th Floor 

Chicago, IL  60622 

Office: 312-743-0100 

brandie.knazze@cityofchicago.org 
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